Aristigueta, Maria P.

From: Bauer, Gretchen M. [gbauer@UDel.Edu]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 1:56 PM
To: Aristigueta, Maria P.

Cc: Freel, Edward; 'aliceba@UDel.Edu’
Subject: RE: BA in Public Policy Proposal

Dear Maria,

The Department of Political Science and International Relations supports the SUAPP proposed undergraduate major in
Public Policy. As you note in your proposal, this major will fill a void in undergraduate majors at the University of
Delaware. Further, we approve of the inclusion of POSC 343 Society, Politics and Health Care, as an elective course in
the 'Health' discipline. Good luck with the new major. Gretchen Bauer

Gretchen Bauer

Professor and Chair

Department of Political Science and IR
University of Delaware

347 Smith Hall

Newark, DE 19716

phone: 302 8§31 2355

© fax: 302 831 4452

email: gbauer@udel.edu

web: www.udel.edu/poscir




